From: ES-Coconino Webmail

To: Dechter, Mike - FS, AZ

Subject: FW: [External Email]Proposed Above Ground Power Line Next to VOC
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Customer Service
Representative
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Coconino National Forest
p: 928-527-3602
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prom: Barbara it

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 8:41 PM

To: FS-Coconino Webmail <SM.FS.Cof Webmail@usda.gov>

Cc: VOCA Office

Subject: [External Email]Proposed Above Ground Power Line Next to VOC

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

[External Email]
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov
Forest Service,

The proposed over 2.5 mile section of power line just south of VOC needs to be put
UNDERGROUND as the increase in WILDFIRE RISK IS UNACCEPTABLE if it is above
ground. Our SAFETY IN VOC MUST COME FIRST!!!

Ifitisn’t too expensive to bury the 5 mile section along Beaverhead Flat Road to protect
scenery, then itisn’t too expensive to bury the approx. 2.5 mile section of power line just

south of VOC to protect the residents and their properties in the Village of Oakcreek.

Having the line buried will actually make maintenance costs far lower for APS in the long
run and not impact insurance rates and property values for VOC residents.

An UNDERGROUND power line is a WIN-WIN for everyone!!!



Barbara Hirt






